REQUEST FOR 140L OR 240L CITY OF

RED LID GARBAGE BIN PARRAMATTA

How to complete this form: you will receive three new bins as we roll out our new FOGO waste
collection service. This will include the new 80L red lid garbage bin as standard. You can opt in to
receive a 140L or 240L larger option for an additional fee. To confirm this decision, you are required
to complete this form.

Note — only property owners of single unit dwellings (houses and duplexes) can complete this application form. If you
do not wish to opt into a larger red lid garbage bin, you are not required to complete this form. Tenants must refer any
requests to the owner. All new bins will be distributed between late July and October 2024.

Applicant Details

Property Owner's / Company Name Name of person authorised to act for Company

Address of Property Contact person (if different to aboue)
(must be in the City of Parramatta Local Government Area)

Contact number

Email Property Assessment Number

(Property Assessment Number can be found on your previous
rates notices and installment notices on the top right)

If you need a large or extra large red bin, please select below. The charge is part of your rates and will be
identified as the waste charge on the first annual installment notice:

80L red lid standard garbage bin. (Annual cost $457.85)

140L red lid large garbage bin. Additional $42.69 (Annual cost $500.54)

240L red lid extra large garbage bin. Additional $296.84 (Annual cost $754.69)

Owner Signature/s Date

Please return the completed form via email to fogo@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au by Friday 17 May 2024.

For any enquiries, please email fogo@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au

Please visit cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au/fogo for more information.


http://cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au/fogo
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